 Studenl Pulletin.

CHAPEL SCHEDULE February 11, 1986

Tuesday Feb. 11 - AWS Chapel

Wednesday Feb. 12 - Prayer/Praise Chapel

Thursday Feb. 13 - ZonderMan - Dr. Kolenberger

Friday Feb. 14 - WOM Chapel - MAPS T
Monday Feb. 17 - NO CLASSES - Holiday L e .t
Tuesday Feb. 18 -~ 20 * Rich Wilkerson ﬁﬁﬁgigﬂ?”“”'°°”“
COMING EVENTS: WINTER TERM 1986

* RICH WILKERSON MEETINGS Feb. 18 - 20. Evening meetings at 7 pm in
the Chapel. Also, Rich will be speaking in the Chapel services
those days.

* REV. FULTON BUNTAIN - Senior Pastor of Tacoma Life Center
Chapel, Friday Feb. 28.

YOUTH FOR CHRIST is looking for any men and women who would be
interested in an active ministry with Junior high - High school age
kids from a low income housing project. Time commitment is from 5 -
10 hrs per week. Please contact Mark or Jennifer Fagerstrom at
822-7456 before Thursday 21st.

Be a Part of the MEMORIES!!! If you are interested in working on the
annual next year in any of the staff positions sign up in the Dean of
Students office before Friday, Feb. 13th Scholarships available!!!
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LET EVERYONE REMEMBER YOUR FLOOR!!! Advertise in the 1985-86 KARISMA.
SALE ON FLOOR ADS: Full Page $175. 1/2 Page $100. S5 e

Must have money and ad in by Wednesday, Feb. 12th. GSee Heather Guerra
in C-208 (822-9922) or the Karisma Office. -
MARRIED STUDENTS!! There will be a Gym Night this Saturday night ,
Feb.15th at 7:00 pm in the Northwest College Gym. Come and have FUN!!!

There is a paste-up copy of the new academic catalog 1986 — 1989,
(including the new semester program) on reserve in the Library;, for
students that are interested.
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The Cafeteria is in need of workers for Winter quarter. Especially
needed are students who can work M-W-F during the lunch period. If
interested, please contact Mrs. Shipley in the cafeteria. Thank you.
SUMMER MINISTRY - Applicants: To be considered for NC Summer Ministry,
turn in application & sign up at the receptionist's desk by Wed. 2/12.




DO NOT WAIT - DO NOT DELAY - PAY NOW. Remember that accounts are due
in full by March 3rd. Make payments to the cashier.
KCNC Radio Club: Important!!! All those interested in being a DJ on
the Campus Radio Station and/or being a radio club member are asked to
please attend an important meeting on Thursday, Feb.1l3 at 2:30 pm. At
Prof. Gillespie's office (A-2) Beneath Chapel). We will hold an
election for Vice-President and secretary/treasurer at this meeting so
come ready with your campaign speech if you want to be considered. We
will also be discussing important radio club business. So please
attend if at all possible.
Dale Sorensen is available to prepare your tax return again this year.
Call for appointments----Hm., 827-4205 or NC Accounting, 822-8266 ext.
228. Reasonable rates.
COMING.... Feb. 14, MAPS representatives. For summer term Christian
Service Opportunities at home and abroad. Advance sign-up sheets are
posted in Dickey Plaza.
BOOKSTORE NEWS - New -~ New - New - !!! "Snuggle Buddys" You must see
them! They are ADORABLE! All Graduates - It's time to order
graduation announcements. All orders must be placed by Feb. 18th.
Go Ye Therefore....The Evangelism MIG will be going out this weekend.
On Friday night please meet in the SUB at 6:30 and we will be leaving
at 7:30 pm. On Saturday, vans will leave from in front of Perks Hall
at 10:00 am to a prayer breakfast and then to Bible studies throughout
the Seattle area. -
HELP US KEEP THE MEMORIES ALIVE!!! Sign up at the Dean of Students
Office if you are even remotely interested in working on the annual
next year. Scholarships available. WE NEED YOUR HELP!!!

S P ECIT AL I-NFP ORMATTION

P L E A S E READ

Appearance / Dress: Appropiateness to time, place and activity should
determine dress. Guiding principles include moderation, modesty,
neatness, good taste and proprieteness. The way one dresses
identifies with their attitudes, philosophies, and principles. While
it is appropriate to be in-style, modesty and good taste should not be
sacrified for the "latest".

Neat and clean street clothing is appropriate for most occasions.
DRESS-UP clothing is appropriate for church and for CHAPEL
participation. Mini-skirts are NOT acceptable wear. SHORTS are
inappropriate for class, CHAPEL, library, cafeteria, and the
Administration Building. Swimsuits shall NOT be worn on campus. Gym
wear should be confined to the gym or approved athletic activities.
Grubbies or work clothing are not acceptable for general campus wear
and are restricted to the staff dining area in the cafeteria.
Unmodest clothing such as; low cut neck line blouses or dresses, short
skirts, tight form-fitting pants, skirts, blouses or dresses, are not
acceptable anywhere on campus or off campus.

The College reserves the right to establish special requirements for
students who represent the College off campus.
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